
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 17, 2023 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY 

 

 

Dear Industry Stakeholders,  

In an effort to enhance the services provided by the Civil Aviation Authority, (CAA-B) Personnel 

Licensing Department has officially changed its’ process for the issuance of Medical Certificates. 

The new issuance process will allow for the direct issuance of the CAA-B Medical Certificates to 

the applicant by the CAA-B Designated Aviation Medical Examiner, immediately upon 

completion of a successful medical assessment.   

The Authority is excited to launch this new process, as this is the first of many new initiatives 

designed to streamline services provided by the Authority.   

 

 

  


